
 
 

 
 

 
           29th June, 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Uniform Summary 

Following several queries from parents relating to uniform, I have summarised below the key information 
regarding changes from September. These changes have been made following feedback from our students. 
The table below shows the changes based on the year groups from September. Old style blazers and 
jumpers will gradually be phased out once existing stock has been depleted. A more detailed breakdown of 
the uniform requirements from September, including changes to the method of ordering and suggested 
suppliers, is included in my letter dated 19th June.  

From September: 

 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 
Tie New tie New tie New tie New tie New tie 
Blazer New blazer Current blazer  Current blazer Current blazer Current blazer 
Jumper New jumper Current 

jumper 
Current 
jumper 

Current 
jumper 

Current 
jumper 

Trousers/skirts New 
trousers/skirts 

Must meet 
guidelines 

Must meet 
guidelines 

Must meet 
guidelines 

Must meet 
guidelines 

Shirts New shirts Must be plain 
white with top 
button 

Must be plain 
white with top 
button 

Must be plain 
white with top 
button 

Must be plain 
white with top 
button 

House 
badge/strip 

New badge Current strip Current strip Current strip Current strip 

Shoes New shoes Must meet 
guidelines 

Must meet 
guidelines 

Must meet 
guidelines 

Must meet 
guidelines 

 

Attached to the back of this summary are some photographs of uniform items. I trust that you will find this 
helpful in determining which items of clothing will be acceptable as school uniform. 

If you do have any questions relating school uniform, please contact Suzanne Harrison by telephone at 
school or email: s.harrison@campion.northants.sch.uk 

Yours faithfully 

Sara Jones 

Assistant Head teacher 
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